
 

The obvious choice
When it came to choosing a primary school, Suzanne had a long connection with Field Lane Primary 
School through friends, family and work, so it seemed the obvious choice for her family. “Everybody at 
the school, from the bottom to the top is very friendly.”

An active Parents, Teachers and Friends Association
As a member of the Parents, Teachers and Friends Association, Suzanne enjoys the opportunity to 
raise money for the school, which goes towards funding items to support and enhance the children’s 
learning. “It’s open to everyone to get involved and provides a really good way to meet other parents, 
participate with the school and to be able to give something back, both to the school and to the 
children.”  

Suzanne adds: “Field Lane Primary School is a really good school which offers enthusiastic teaching 
from a friendly, caring team. The school is excellent at communicating with parents and will welcome 
and value your opinion and involvement.” 

Suzanne Kerry lives in Lightcliffe with her three children, Chloe, 14, Thomas, 9, in Year 4 and Ben, 8, in Year 3.

Suzanne believes parents’ opinions are valued at 
Field Lane Primary School and she welcomes the 
opportunities available for parental involvement
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